
Dear Friends United in Love of Christ and His Church:

As summer changes to fall, we are eager to share a few parish changes beginning this month, while keeping 
safety a top priority.

• Sunday 5:30pm Mass (beginning October 11) | In-Person and Livestream

• Monday – Thursday 6:30pm Rosary Livestream (also available In-Person on Wednesday & Thursday)�

• Anticipating cooler weather, Outdoor Holy Communion Distribution during weekend Masses only will be 
available INSIDE the Tower Entrance on the Dorr Street side of campus.

• Indoor livestream viewing in the O’Grady Community Room during weekend Masses. Once church 
capacity is reached, this will be our designated overflow area. Of course, everyone preferring to view 
livestream indoors can use this space. Holy Communion will be brought to this room.

Kindly permit me again to offer heartfelt thanks for your sacrificial giving which enables us to continue to 
advance God’s Kingdom in personal, positive and lasting ways. Throughout the entire pandemic your financial 
support has been a vital source of hope and has helped me to see God’s activity in uplifting ways. 

We have noticed a steady increase of people sending their financial offering via our secure online 
giving portal. If you’d like to begin making your gifts in this way, simply go to our website, 
www.littleflowertoledo.org, and click on “DONATE” in the upper right-hand corner. 
Please contact Liz Stieber directly if you have any questions. 

Friends, challenging moments make saints. This is our time to radiate faith, hope and love – always made 
possible by grace. Let us continue to entrust ourselves, each other and our community of intentional disciples 
to the Risen Lord Jesus, asking Him to let divine life and love flow through us to drive away the darkness of 
doubt and discouragement. 

In Jesus Through Mary,

Father Dave Nuss
Pastor 

5 October 2020


